
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
Interim reports were emailed yesterday to parents of students who have a valid email address in 

PowerSchool. You will need your student’s school ID number to open the file. If you did not 

receive an email, you can check your student’s grade using the Parent Portal feature of 

PowerSchool. 

 

Our first home basketball game is Monday of this week against Mendenhall Middle School. All 

of our students in Thales House received one free student ticket and one free adult ticket as a 

reward for being the House winner for first quarter. We would love to have you come to the 

game. Ticket prices are $5 for adults and $3 for students. Students must leave school at the end 

of the school day and return for the games. Games start at 4:45. Parents must be here to pick 

students up by 6:45. Students who are not picked up promptly may not be allowed to return for 

future afterschool events.   

 

Now that we are beginning to have more events inside, I want to make sure that I remind you of 

protocols for attending events. Make sure that you have a mask and that you wear it while you 

are inside the building. We also ask that you social distance to the greatest extent possible. Your 

help with this will help us ensure that we are able to continue to host events with fans and 

spectators present.  

 

Students are required to wear their One Cards at school each day and use them to scan into the 

building. Please take time this weekend to ask your student to show you their card and let their 

homeroom teacher know if they need a replacement.  

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. Go Tigers!!! 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


